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We are excited to share the news that we WILL continue to operate our
DAY CAMP program this summer, with a tentative start date to be
announced shortly. Our original start date of June 8th will be pushed back
for camp to get ready for campers and staff to arrive. To safeguard our
Day Campers, there will be several modifications, including those
based upon compliance with the re-opening rules and regulations
established by applicable governmental agencies.

Unfortunately, our Junior Day Camp and Overnight Camp program will not
be in operation this summer. After careful consideration and consultation
with many of our camp families and experts in the field of camping, it
became increasingly clear that the risks of bringing together these two
particular camp communities this summer would be challenging. Ultimately,
this decision was made based on one main principle, and that is to safeguard
the wellbeing of campers and staff. In this incredibly difficult time, this
wellbeing also extends to our camper and staff families as well. Our Camp
Registrar Nik has begun to reach out to all overnight and junior day camp
families regarding your cancellation options.

For almost 125 years, Hiram House has provided camp programs for youth
of all ages. We pride ourselves on giving our campers a summer experience
that is challenging, fun, educational and safe. Thousands of children have
hiked our trails, camped in our woods, and laughed around a campfire. We
know how much Hiram House has meant to all of you over the years and
how excited your children are to spend their summers with us at camp.

Again, more information on our Day Camp start date will be coming in the
next few days.

Happy Camping,

Courtney Guzy
Executive Director



